
With such a successful Food Festival pilot event last year it’s making a return on Saturday 9th
March from 12 to 2pm!
We are lucky to have Josh Eggleton return to make us some more amazing food, Busy V
Bakery will be back, the amazingly popular Bake Off returns (with 2x entry categories again),
this year we’ll also be featuring a Champagne Flight Bar and we’re hoping to have a live
cooking session!
In addition, we will have a savoury sharer stall full of donated dishes from parents where
you can buy a plate and fill it!

CHALLENGE 24
This coming week you will receive a Challenge24 flyer in your child's school bag. Last year this
was a really popular fundraiser where the children took the reins!
Over the February half term we are offering children the chance to raise funds for the PTFA
themselves. With so many events run by the adults and some only held for the adults it may feel
exclusive for children who want to get stuck in. So this half term, roll up those sleeves and earn
24p or £24 (or anything really - every penny counts)! Wash a car, take out the recycling or do a
little garden digging.
We will collect the funds raised in playground ONE on Tuesday 20th after half term. Every child
will receive a Contributed Certificate - no matter what their involvement. This challenge is to
encourage children to feel empowered, contribution is not expected.
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FOOD FESTIVAL

SAVE THE DATES Feb Half Term - Challenge 24
Late Feb - KS2 PTFA meeting (for years 3 ad up), date TBC (dates floated in PTFA whatsapp)
9th March - Food Festival
28th March - Cakes and Uniform sales, at pick up, playground 2
W/C 15th April - Movie Night: Reception, Years 3 & 4
W/C 22nd April - Movie Night: Years 1 & 2, Years 5 & 6

JOIN THE PTFA WHATSAPP
https://chat.whatsapp.com/KRZPfHIaYzw4rCyuJc4MhB

JOIN THE FOOD FESTIVAL WHATSAPP
https://chat.whatsapp.com/FWeXAyuZg8tLAcB9zcpRgA

BRISTOL 10K This year the Bristol 10k is on the 19th May, please check our forthcoming newsletter on how to
join the PTFA running team If you’re interested in doing the family run, please get in touch.

https://chat.whatsapp.com/FWeXAyuZg8tLAcB9zcpRgA

